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Correct Use of the QAA Logo 
 

 

1. The use of the QAA logo is restricted to current financial General Members, Corporate 

Members, Qualified Members and Life Members 

 
2. QAA Qualified Membership is for a named individual person only  

 
3. QAA Qualified Members will be the only members supplied with Vehicle Stickers  

 
4. All stickers from previous years that are deemed out of date must be removed within 30 

days from the end of the applicable financial year  

 
5. The membership type and date must be written below the Logo eg: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. QAA members may incorporate the QAA logo on their website, but only if the QAA logo is 

used as a hyperlink to the QAA website (www.qaa.net.au)  

 
7. Any Arborist who is not, or ceases to be a QAA member and continues to use the QAA 

logo in advertisements, on signage, stationary or publication (print or digital) shall be liable 

to legal action from the QAA  

 
8. Outside bodies who are involved with joint educational programs approved by the 

Executive Committee may use the QAA Logo  

General Member 
2014/2015 

 

Qualified Member 
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